## **Attachment 1**



Dr Darrin Morgan Fairness in Religion in School PO BOX 2296 DANGAR NSW 2309 religionsinschool@gmail.com DOC19/638864

## Dear Dr Morgan

I write in response to your email of 2 August 2019, regarding Racing Jesus as an approved provider of Special Religious Education (SRE) in NSW public schools.

'Racing Jesus' is not an approved provider of SRE, but is engaged by the Wyndham College as a Voluntary student activity of a religious nature in schools (VSA).

Wyndham College has updated their Religion and ethics page to clarify information for families.

Should you require any further information, you may wish to contact the SRE and SEE Officer, Early Learning and Primary Education by telephone on 9244 5484 or email at <a href="mailto:srecontact@det.nsw.edu.au">srecontact@det.nsw.edu.au</a>

Yours sincerely

Dr Paul Wood

1082

Director, Early Learning and Primary Education

22 August 2019

LEARNING AND TEACHING, EARLY LEARNING AND PRIMARY EDUCATION
Level 3, 1 Oxford Street Darlinghurst NSW 2010 Locked Bag 53 Darlinghurst NSW 1300 T 9266 8413

PO Box 2296 Dangar NSW 2309 Mob: 0423 498 499

Email: religionsinschool@gmail.com Web: religionsinschool.com

FB: https://www.facebook.com/secularschools

Fairness in Religions in School

E LTDL-ELPE@det.nsw.edu.au education.nsw.qov.au